
 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Endpoint Productivity Advances With Anti-Executable 3.0 

Latest version provides advanced white list customization and deployment options 

SAN RAMON, CA, June 30, 2008 — Faronics is proudly kicking off NECC 2008 by announcing the release of 
Anti-Executable 3.0! Anti-Executable ensures total endpoint productivity by only allowing approved 
applications to run on a computer. Any other programs—whether they are unwanted, unlicensed, or simply 
unnecessary—are blocked from ever executing. NECC is one of the largest educational technology shows in 
the country, and is a chance for thousands of IT personnel to discover the benefits of Faronics’ software 
solutions. 

This latest release features numerous enhancements and feature additions, such as full white list content 
management and configuration, centralized white list deployment, multiple white list support with import 
and export options, and customizable white list enforcement based on user levels. Also new to Version 3.0 is 
the white folder feature, which allows a CD-ROM, USB, disk or network drive to be exempt from Anti-
Executable’s protection. 

Whether you manage a small office network or an enterprise computing environment, Anti-Executable’s 
benefits are huge. Unauthorized or unwanted programs can cause a multitude of security and uptime 
challenges to desktop computing environments. Distractive and malicious software can be accidentally or 
intentionally installed on computers from portable drives, email accounts, and web browsing. Allowing these 
programs to run on workstations presents a serious challenge to IT’s efforts to keep computers running, 
organizational data secure, and user productivity high. 

Anti-Executable’s white list protection eliminates all these problems and threats by ensuring computer 
workstations are only able to run applications that have been authorized for use. Anti-Executable helps 
ensure network bandwidth remains efficient, acceptable use policy compliance is enforced, and IT personnel 
are freed from tedious helpdesk and repair requests. Anti-Executable also makes it easy to ensure that 
computers remain in full compliance at all times by preventing the installation of unlicensed software. 

A free, fully functional 30 day evaluation version of Anti-Executable can be downloaded at 
www.faronics.com. Anti-Executable is also available in an enterprise edition that offers network deployment 
and management capabilities. Anti-Executable 3.0 supports Windows XP SP2 and up, Vista, and Server 2003. 
Attendees of NECC 2008 can also see Anti-Executable in action by visiting Faronics at Booth # 7074. 

About Faronics 

Faronics delivers software solutions that help manage, simplify, and secure desktop computers. Our products 
ensure 100% workstation availability, and have dramatically impacted the day-to-day lives of thousands of 
information technology professionals. Faronics’ technology innovations benefit educational institutions, 
healthcare facilities, libraries, government organizations, and corporations in over fifty countries worldwide.  
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